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October 31, 2024

Nick Kottmeyer

Chief Administrative Officer
DuPage County

421 N. County Farm Road
Wheaton, lllinois 60187

Dear Chief Administrative Office Kottmeyer:

Please accept this letter as an official request for $50,000 in funding to help
Westmont attract and secure additional events hosted at the Natatorium.

Our plan is to administer the funds as needed working with all entities as a team resulting
in a positive impact not only to Westmont but also surrounding communities. Our Village
Board has a strong commitment to bringing new events to town so the additional funds
will allow us to do more in the coming months.

Our mission is to secure events through 2026 working with the Natatorium and ancillary
businesses by throttling up our efforts resulting in the biggest retumn on our convention
and tourism investment.

Thank you for the County’s continued support. Our community and Village Board value
our partnership.

Ron Gunter
Mayor





